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NOTIFICATION

Admission to LLM Course-2024
Facility for online  confirmation of  bank account details 

 
 

Online facility to verify the correctness of the already submitted bank

account details has been activated in the candidate portal. This facility is

accessible to the candidates eligible for fee refund. Candidates can check

their bank account details after logging into the LLM 2024 – Candidate

P o r t a l provided in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in, with their

application number and password. After logging in, click on Submit Bank

Account Details to access the back account details page. If the account

details shown are correct, click on the 'Confirm' button. A Printout facility

is also provided. If there is any mistake in the bank account details then click

the 'Edit' button and correct the mistakes, and save the corrected bank

account details by providing the OTP received on the registered mobile

number. After giving Confirmation, the slip containing the bank account

details should be downloaded and kept for future reference. Refund, if any,

 will be given to the bank account provided while submitting the online

application to the students who have not given confirmation.  Online account

details should be verified by 03.02.2025 by 5 PM . If the bank account

details are not confirmed within the stipulated time limit, the already

submitted bank account details (submitted in the online application) will be

used for refund purpose.
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Note: The bank account provided by the students should be in the name of

the student or their parents. Students should ensure that the bank account

details submitted online are correct. Refund will be credited to savings bank

account only. Zero Balance Account, Basic Savings Account, Tiny Account

and Janapriya Account are non-refundable. No refund will be given to NRI

account. The Commissioner for Entrance Examinations shall not be

responsible for any non-receipt of refund amount due to wrong information

of bank account details.     
  
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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